BLOOMSBURG HUMAN RELATIONS COMMISSION MEETING
Thursday, August 7, 2025 6:00 p.m.
Council Chambers or via Zoom
PUBLIC CAN JOIN: DIAL: +1 646 558 8656 US & INCLUDE THE MEETING ID: 456-920-3798 & PRESS #.
JOIN ONLINE AT: hitps://usQ2web.zoom us/i/4569203798.

Members: John Grabusky (Chair), Tara Moore (Vice-Chair/ Secretary), loan Masier & Nichole Harmon.

1.) Approval of the minutes from the May 1, 2025 meeting.

2.} Discussion regarding the vacancy.

3.) Approve the proposed language for sighage at the Town Park and authorize presenting the finalized
text to Town Council for review and adoption.

Commission
e Templated Communications.
¢ Promotion/Awareness Plan- Bloomsburg School District, Bloomsburg University, Coalition for Social
Equity and local churches.

Volunteers
e Training.
¢ Recruitment plan as needed.

Commissioners
e Additional Training.
» List of Resources - Mediators, HUD, & EEQC.




Bloomsburg Human Relations Commission Minutes
Thursday, May 1, 2025 at 6:00 p.m.
Town Hall or via Zoom

The meeting started at 6 p.m. via Zoom. Present were John Grabusky, Joan Mosier, Tara Moore, Nichole
Harman and Maria Valentin. Lisa Dooley, Town Manager/ Secretary/ Treasurer was also present.

Discussion: Town Park Signage

The Committee discussed the idea of placing informational, positive reinforcement, and welcoming signs
throughout the Town Park area. Members agreed to bring forward proposed language and design ideas
for further discussion at the next meeting, with the intention of drafting a formal motion to seek Town

Council approval.

It was noted that multiple signs should be installed in key locations across the park to ensure visibility
and accessibility. The Committee emphasized the importance of including bilingual language (English

and Spanish} to accommodate the diverse community.

Additionally, it was confirmed that the Human Relations Commission has a budget available to support

this signage initiative.

Discussion: Fair Event Booth

The Committee also discussed the upcoming Fair event in relation to Outfest and the possibility of
hosting a booth. After consideration, it was determined that there would not be sufficient staffing
available to effectively manage and operate a booth during the event. As a result, the Committee

decided not to participate in this year's event.
The meeting ended at 6:56 p.m. with no further business.

Notes taken by L. Dooley.




